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26/4/23 
 
Dear Squirrels families,  
 
We will be saying a sad goodbye to Cat Hopkins who has been class teacher in 
Squirrels since January. Cat is moving on to a new job opportunity and 
we wish her all the best.  
 
Kate Morris, who is current acting deputy head, will be taking over as 
class teacher on Thursday and Friday’s. Kate spends lots of time in 
Nursery school and many of you and your children will know her 
already. She is very excited to be taking over as class teacher and is 
looking forward to getting to know you and your child.  

 
 
 
 
 
Caron Bedford, will be taking over as key person for yellow group. 
Caron has been supporting yellow group this year and has built 
fantastic relationships with the children.  
 
If you have any questions please get in touch with a member of the 
leadership team. 
 

 
 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Natascha Barratt  
 
Head Teacher 


